
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:37 PM 
'Pierre Loubeau ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10404-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Pierre Loubeau We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 
20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: ploubeau=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <ploubeau=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Pierre Loubeau 

Sent: Saturday, September 4, 202110:36 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

We are a retired couple whose main source of income is the meager social security benefits 
that does not take into account the increase in prescription medicine costs, new ailments as 
we get older and the costs of hiring help to perform duties that we used to do ourselves, 
among others. Our electricity bill has been steadily increasing ass we cannot replace less 
energy efficient appliances and cost of repairs have skyrocketed. 

Thank you, 

Pierre Loubeau 
10616 SW 127TH PL 
MIAMI FL, 33 I 86-3531 
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